Town of Goshen Board of Selectmen Minutes of Meeting March 27, 2017

Present: Bob Bell, Doug O'Clair, William "Chip" Ball, Cindy Rouillard

The meeting came to order at 6:30 p.m.

- Check reports were reviewed and signed.
- The Selectmen voted to affirm/reaffirm RSA 31:105. (See attached).
- The Selectmen approved February's minutes.
- The Board went into executive session 6:35 7:30 pm

The Selectmen voted to have the minutes sealed.

- Doug stated when reviewing the employee manual the Selectmen or supervisor should be doing yearly reviews on the employees. The Selectmen will start doing reviews this year.
- The Selectmen discussed the grange project. A septic designer needs to be hired to make sure the tank for the septic system is installed properly.
- The Board discussed problems at Goshen Ocean and different options to improve the problems.

The meeting adjourned at 8:05 p.m.